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Twenty-fifth 
November, 

1919.

My dear Dean,

I am in receipt 

of your letter of the 24th 

instant and shall at once 

write to Ballantyne support­

ing your application that 

Admiral Jellicoe should ad­

dress the sutdents of McGill 

University on his visit here 

in December.
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I am,.

Yours sincerely,

I Dr. Frank D* Adams, Ph.D,, 
Acting Principal,

McGill University,
Montreal, Q,ue.
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